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   Excellentia per fidem, per scientiam, per adiuvatum 

Headteacher: Mrs C Lennox  

Thursday 22nd May 2025 

 

Year 11 Final School Day 

Dear Families, 

I am writing to confirm that the final of school for Year 11 pupils will be Friday 13th June 2025. 

To mark the occasion, we will be holding a celebratory liturgy to acknowledge the hard work, growth, and 
achievements of our Year 11 cohort. Pupils will be dismissed following the conclusion of the morning's 
events [approximately 12.05pm]. 

As part of the day’s celebrations, pupils will have the opportunity to participate in the traditional shirt-
signing activity. Please note that pupils are not permitted to sit their examinations or enter the 
celebration liturgy wearing a shirt that has been marked in any way. Therefore, any student who wishes 
to take part in this farewell tradition must bring a second shirt to school specifically for this purpose. 

We are incredibly proud of the commitment and resilience our Year 11 pupils have demonstrated and look 
forward to celebrating this significant milestone with them. 

We will continue to provide support to all pupils throughout this time. Should you have any concerns or 
require further information, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of House: 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Miss H Tennet 

Assistant Headteacher 
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